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July 20, 2025 

 

Dear Sisters, 

      

     President Mary Ann Lubinsky has issued the Call for the Interim Board 

Meeting to be held on Saturday, September 13, 2025 at 9:00 am. The 

Meeting will be held at the Penn Harris Hotel and Convention Center 

Harrisburg, 1150 Camp Hill Byp, Camp Hill, PA 17011.  On Saturday 

evening, there will be a Mass at 5:00 pm followed by a Presidential Dinner.  

Registration and Hotel Information is attached.  

 

    State Presidents (or alternates), as well as the National Board will have a 

voice and a vote. All other members in good standing are welcome and 

encouraged to attend the meeting as Observers. Members in good standing 

who have questions, ideas, or suggestions are encouraged to forward them 

to their State President for presentation at the Interim Board Meeting. Please 

have an up to date membership card or life membership card for admittance. 

 

     I am requesting that all State Presidents notify me by September 1st with 

a list of who will be attending from your State. If the State President is 

unable to attend, please provide the name of her alternate. 

 

     Life Membership and the Constance Markievicz Award will be awarded 

at the Interim Board Meeting.  As previously sent to you, all nominations 

for Life Membership with the proper paperwork needs to be submitted to 

the National Secretary Cathy Turck, 108 West Creek Lane, Altamont, NY 

12009, or electronically, by July 29, 5:00 pm EasternTime.  

      If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at 

natlsecretarylaoh@gmail.com or call me at 518-369-2813. 

 

Yours in Friendship, Unity and Christian Charity 

Cathy Turck 
LAOH National Secretary 

 

 

mailto:natlpresidentlaoh@gmail.com
mailto:natlsecretarylaoh@gmail.com

